
TO: Dave  Ruller

FROM: Angela  Manley,  Parks  and Recreation  Director

DATE: March  3, 2022

RE: Kent  Parks  and Recreation  Donation

The Kent  Parks  & Recreation  Department  has received  the following  donation  to be used  for
Kent  Parks  and Recreation  children's  activities:

Mike  Pechac,  Dr. Sharmaine  Pechac  and the Dunaway  Family  - $875.00

The  check  has been  forwarded  to Budget  and Finance  and will be held until Council  formally
accepts  the donation.  Please  request  the necessary  authorization  From City Council  to accept
this donation  and to allow  Budget  & Finance  to appropriate  the same  amount  to this account

number  (106-03-53-3C)1-7420)  in the Parks  & Recreation  Fund.  Your  attention  to this matter  is
greatly  appreciated!

CC:
Budget  & Finance
Amy  Wilkens,  Clerk  of Council
Kent  Parks  & Recreation  Board


